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March 10, 2010 
 
 
Mr. Scott A. Morris 
Deputy Director, Reactor Security 
Nuclear Security Incident Response 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission  
Washington, DC  20555-0001 
 
Subject: Industry Responses to NRC Draft RAIs 7, 8 and 35 on NEI 08-09, “Cyber Security Plan for 
Nuclear Power Reactors” 
 
Project Number: 689 
 
Dear Mr. Morris: 
 
By letter dated March 5, 2009, the Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) submitted responses to draft 
requests for additional information (RAI) with the exception of RAIs 7, 8, and 35 to the Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) for staff review and approval.  Our letter indicated that responses to 
RAIs 7, 8, and 35 would be submitted on Wednesday, March 10, 2010.  Accordingly, please find 
attached a table that contains industry’s responses to RAIs 7, 8, and 35.  
 
In the table attached, as with the previously submitted table, the left column contains the draft 
RAIs, the middle column contains NEI responses and considerations, and the right column contains 
proposed changes to NEI 08-09. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Jack W. Roe 
 
Attachment 
 
c: NRC Document Control Desk 


